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Rufford I.D.: 46535-1 

 

Update: Last April, I was in Tana because there wasn't enough room for me to sleep at 
the camp. So, I'm at the forest this month. I'm peeling the pulp from the fruits eaten by 
Eulemur rufifrons. In some photos, I'm extracting the fruits of Colubrina decipiens (plant 
species) using a Bahco  caterpillar P34/37 directly from the tree. I then remove the pulp 
to dry it in the sun. 
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